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	Affiliate Annual Report Form



Please return this form by January 1 of each year to your Region Director.

	State/Territory:
	Oklahoma
	Date:
	1/10/11

	Person Completing Form:
	Ginny McCarthick
	Phone:
	580 371 9533



Accomplishments: (Please list major accomplishments for the period of January 1-December 31)

Affiliate provided support for the NACAA meeting held in Tulsa this summer.  Members assisted with various tasks and OEAFCS facilitated the Sons & Daughters “Get Acquainted Event.    Each of four districts contributed items toward and OEAFCS fundraiser booth which was greatly enjoyed by the wives attending the conference.
A competition was held offering a $50 prize to the member creating/submitting the most effective “elevator speech” regarding what FCS Extension Educators do.  The winning entry was printed on business size cards and distributed to members for quick future reference.
Recia Garcia secured $500 from State Program Leader to support two participants from Oklahoma attending Strong Women Healthy Hearts following NEAFCS

Members and retirees donated $300 to OSU’s Ambrosio Endowed Scholarship in memory of the father-in-law of the Dean of the College of Human Environmental Sciences.

Affiliate President-elect attended JCEP and PILD.  OEAFCS provided funding for JCEP and a combination of OEAFCS, OCES Administrative Funds and NEAFCS scholarship assisted with funding for PILD.
Member Resources:

OEAFCS has 83 active members and 20 life members.

A food tray was provided for the OCES New Employee Orientation, delivered by Cathy James with an invitation to join OEAFCS and explaining the importance of belonging to our professional association.

24 OEAFCS members attended the NEAFCS annual meeting in Portland, ME. Dr. Atiles, OEAFCS advisor was in attendance as well as Dorothy Wilson of Langston University.

To fund our 4H scholarship, donations will be accepted, along with registration fees for the OEAFCS annual meeting at the Embassy Suites on April 7&8, 2010.

Awards & Recognition:

In 2010 Oklahoma sent 20 award applications to National.  Oklahoma won Southern Region awards in Food Safety and Television both submitted by Charlotte Richert of Tulsa County.  Oklahoma also honored 2 Distinguished Service Awards and 2 Continued Excellence Awards.  An on-line training was provided over promoting and submitting awards for the OEAFCS District Directors in November.  Sponsorship for the OEAFCS awards is up with over $1000 in award sponsorship secured for 2011.     

Public Affairs:

The annual fall edition of the OEAFCS newsletter was produced and provided to all OEAFCS members, administrators and retirees. The newsletter highlights activities and programs of work within the Oklahoma Association.
Other Special Projects: ):The OEAFCS showed our support of our co-workers by assisting them in many ways as they hosted the National Meeting for the NACAA held in Tulsa this past summer. From hosting workshops to manning the association’s commercial booth and from assisting with meals to welcoming visitors to Oklahoma OEAFCS members showed strong support. Our association also hosted a commercial booth at the national meeting in Maine this past fall as we sold “Made in Oklahoma” items. Profits went into the association’s coffers. 
Parting gifts were presented to the state FCS Interim Program leader and OEAFCS Advisor who moved out of state.  A donation of $982.82 was presented for investment in KIVA, an international organization that inspires and supports poor entrepreneurs around the world through micro-loans.  A reversible custom quilt and detailed photo memory book were presented as mementos of 14 years service in Oklahoma CES.
Concerns from your State: (Concerns for the NEAFCS Board)

We do have concerns about dues increase but have seen much less resistance to the dues increase than to the timing issue.  By moving the renewal deadline to December 15, some members were unable to renew during the Christmas season and will renew after the first of the year.  We had 78 of our 83 members renew and expect more to renew later in the year.

Removal of funding for JCEP is a concern.  
The state of CES in your state: 

OEAFCS is very excited to welcome Dr. Jorge Atiles as the State Program Leader who joined OCES this past summer.  We will be completing impact programs during 2011 and transitioning to developing new programming using Issue Teams.  
OCES is currently very strong.  The economy can always affect our organization but currently positions are stable and we do not anticipate any major cuts.  This is a reflection of outstanding OCES leadership and their commitment to retaining a strong county presence..






Submit this form to your Regional Director and the 
NEAFCS National Office, 14070 Proton Rd, Suite 100, Dallas, Texas  75244
Fax: (972) 490-4219, Email: dave@neafcs.org


